
 By-Law Number 1959  

The Corporation of the Town of Essex 

By-Law Number 1959 

Being a by-law to amend By-Law Number 

224, the by-law to regulate parking 

Whereas on August 8, 2000 Council of The Corporation of the Town of Essex did pass 

By-Law Number 224, being a by-law to regulate parking; 

And whereas vehicle parking at the north easterly limit of Houghton Street between 

88 Houghton Street and 89 Houghton Street within Essex Centre has caused concerns; 

And Whereas the Director, Infrastructure Services has requested By-Law Number 224 

be amended to prohibit parking at the north easterly limit of Houghton Street 

between 88 Houghton Street and 89 Houghton Street; 

And Whereas Council concurs that By-Law Number 224 should be amended to restrict 

parking in certain areas of Houghton Street; 

Now therefore be it resolved that the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Essex 

enacts as follows: 

1. That Schedule “A” to By-Law 224 be amended to prohibit parking at all times 

on that section of Houghton Street described as follows: 

•  Along the North easterly limit of Houghton Street between 88 

Houghton Street and 89 Houghton Street as per the attached map; and 

2. That this By-law comes into force and effect upon the final passing thereof. 

Read a first, a second and a third time and finally passed on October 19, 2020. 

______________________________ 
Mayor 

______________________________ 
Clerk 

 


